
Hello, 

I am writing in support of the Hazardous Vegetation and Rubbish Abatement Ordinance. 

I live in Brooktrails with my family and we do what we can to reduce fuels around our 

property however the fire safety of our community is dependent on all landowners doing 

the same. I believe an ordinance that requires negligent land owners to reduce fuels 

would be a great thing for Brooktrails. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jaclyn Luna 


